
CHIEF OF NAVAL AIR TRAINING 

1 August 1986 

Dear Dr. Garcia, 

Enclosed are photographs taken during the POW-MIA 
Memorial Dedication I thought you would enjoy receiving. 

Thank you for taking time from your busy schedule 
to be with us. Your sincere interest and support are deeply 
appreciated. 

Best wishes for continued success. 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D. 
1315 Bright 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

JU~ 
DAVID R. MORRIS 
Rear Admiral 
U.S. Navy 


